

3664 Special Release 29 October, 2015

DELAYED PAYMENT OF OCTOBER 2015 STAFF SALARY

This is to inform all staff that the personnel cost grant for October 2015 has not been received by the University.

This explains why staff salary for the month has not been paid as at today 29 October, 2015.

Management is making necessary efforts to get the subvention released by government, and payment will be made as soon as the funds are received.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

MANAGEMENT